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Games, Candy, Costumes and
Fun Highlight Safe Halloween 

November 1, 2024

Thank you to all of our students, faculty and staff
who made this year’s Safe Halloween an amazing

experience for all of the families who attended!
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Students Honored
for Their Work as

Teacher’s Helpers

November Blood Drive is
Right Around the Corner!

Congratulations to West students
Abigail Sorrells and Jenna Melucci
for being honored for their work
as Teacher’s Helpers during the
2024 Smithtown Early Summer

Youth Program!  Abigail and Jenna
did this as part of Smithtown’s

Work Based Learning Experience
lead by Mr. Phil Como

West Leadership Students
Visit Mt. Pleasant

Elementary School to
Speak with 4th Graders

About Veteran’s Day


